
 

 

 

 

24 August 2021 

 

Chairman’s Letter Correction – FY20 not FY19 

 

Richard Hopsick from Morgans, has brought to our attention that the Chairman’s letter 

inadvertently misstated the comparative year as FY19 instead of FY20. Sales are still in 

accordance with our previous announcement and are on track to have similar sales to this 

half compared to FY20. I apologise for this oversight.  
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